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ISGF Haiti Project  

After the catastrophic magnitude 7.0 earthquake in Port-au-Prince, Haiti, NSGF Curaçao members 

were devastated with the news and our thoughts went directly to our Sisters of ADSEGHA. NSGF 

Curaçao is not a wealthy organization but still we felt we had to help. Our members were 

encouraged to donate via local Humanitarian organizations. Our members contributed to give a 

helping hand to Haiti, both financially as with manpower. 

In 2015 when the ISGF World Committee announced the ISGF Haiti Project the National Scout and 

Guide Fellowship “Copernicia” of Curaçao, got excited and  organized a Soup Sale as Fundraising 

during the Fellowship Day celebration. Each member sold five tickets to their family and friends. 

There were three kinds of soup. Part of the proceeds from the Soup Sale were donated to the ISGF 

Haiti project. Total amount of 400 euro. During Regional Market at the 1st Western Hemisphere 

Conference in Suriname, NSGF Curaçao raised another $ 100 for the ISGF Haiti project. Of course 

most of “Copernicia members” purchased the Haiti ISGF pin and ISGF polo which also formed part of 

the ISGF fundraising for the Haiti project. 

At the 28th World Conference in Bali, all proceeds of  homemade magnet souvenirs as well as the 

Raffle on a “patchwork wall cloth” will be for the benefit of Haiti. 

 

 


